
March 13, 2020 

Dear Families. 

Due to recent school closings in other states, it is with an abundance of caution that we are 

sending educational materials home with students today.  This precautionary measure is being 

taken so that students will have continued learning opportunities in the event that we are directed 

to close schools.  

Please note:  As of this time we have NOT been directed to close our schools. 

In the event that we are directed to close schools, we will follow our standard procedure which 

includes a robo-call and digital alerts. 

As always, the health and safety of the members of our school community is of the utmost 

importance.  My sincere thanks to all for working together in support of our students during this 

challenging time. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Bystrak 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


